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ratios, or start a discussion on flash synchronization and rear curtain sync. I’d just say “Lower your shutter speed to
1/60 of a second. That should do it” Well, that’s what this book is all about: you and I out shooting where I answer
questions, give you advice, and share the secrets I’ve learned just like I would with a friend—without all the
technical explanations and techie photo speak.” Each page covers a single concept on how to make your photography
better. Every time you turn the page, you’ll learn another pro setting, tool, or trick to transform your work from
snapshots into gallery prints. If you’re tired of taking shots that look “okay,” and if you’re tired of looking in
photography magazines and thinking, “Why don’t my shots look like that?” then this is the book for you. This isn’t a
book of theory—full of confusing jargon and detailed concepts. This is a book on which button to push, which setting to
use, and when to use it. With nearly another 200 of the most closely guarded photographic “tricks of the trade,” this
book gets you shooting dramatically better-looking, sharper, more colorful, more professional-looking photos every
time.
The New Nikon Compendium Simon Stafford 2004 Presenting the thoroughly revised, fully illustrated edition of The Nikon
Compendium, updated by the technical editor of Nikon Owner magazine to include all the new Nikon cameras, lenses, and
accessories. This is what Nikon enthusiasts have eagerly awaited: the most complete Nikon reference book ever. At
almost double the length of the original, the guide describes virtually every Nikon camera ever produced, right up to
the wide variety of popular digital models. It aids identification, offers user-friendly tips, explains what system
fits with which camera, and discusses what limitations occur when equipment from one generation is married to items
from another. Professional and amateur photographers, as well as enthusiasts, collectors, and retailers will want this
on their bookshelves.
Mastering the Nikon Darrell Young 2011 Young explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way that far
surpasses the user's manual. He guides readers through features with step-by-step setting adjustments; color
illustrations; and detailed how, when, and why explanations for each option.
Dental Digital Photography Feng Liu 2019-04-23 This book provides comprehensive and updated knowledge about dental
digital photography. The first part of this book focuses on the fundamental theory of photography, how to select
photographic equipment and the basic applications of digital photography in various aspect in dentistry. It is not only
helpful to get more clearly understanding of the concept and methods of dental digital photography, but also
instructive for dentist to apply photography during their daily treatment. The second part of the book summaries the
different category of digital images. It describes the post-processing methods of the images and the "digital smile
design(DSD)" basic process, which highlight the instructive aspects for clinical work. In the Chapter named ‘cosmetic
dental treatment based on digital photography’, comprehensive cosmetic cases are provided; Appendix contains a variety
of dental photography standards.
Bryan Peterson's Understanding Photography Field Guide Bryan Peterson 2010-12-21 Everything you need to know in one
take-anywhere field guide! This all-in-one guide from renowned photographer, instructor, and author Bryan Peterson will
help you take better photos anytime, anywhere–with any camera. Want to finally understand exposure? Interested in
learning to "see" and composing your images more creatively? Ready to master the magic of light? It’s all here, the
techniques every amateur photographer needs to take better nature, landscape, people, and close-up photos. You’ll even
get creative techniques, like making "rain" and capturing "ghosts," and practical advice on gear, equipment, and
postprocessing software. Filled with Bryan’s inspirational photographs, this is the one essential guide for every
camera bag.
Nikon D40 and D40X Ross Hoddinott 2007-11-01 The Nikon D40 and D40x are two very similar cameras that are based on a
single chassis. They are pitched at the beginner and amateur enthusiast markets respectively. This practical guide
includes a comprehensive review of lenses, flashes and accessories and how to make the most of them. Plus tips on
connecting the cameras to computers, TVs and printers.
Light It, Shoot It, Retouch It Scott Kelby 2011-09-02 FOR THE FIRST TIME EVER, YOU’LL LEARN ALL THREE ASPECTS OF WHAT
IT TAKES TO CREATE STUNNING PORTRAITS (HINT: IT’S NOT JUST THE LIGHTING) Scott Kelby, the world’s #1 best-selling
author of photography books, Editor-in-Chief and Publisher of Photoshop User magazine, and Publisher of the justreleased Light It magazine, has reinvented how lighting books are written by finally revealing the entire process from
start to finish. You see everything from the complete lighting setup (and all the gear used), to the shoot (including
all the camera settings and a contact sheet of the progression of the shoot), to the all-important part that most books
don’t dare include–the post-processing and retouching in Photoshop. This book also breaks new ground in the visual way
it teaches you the lighting setup. There aren’t any sketches or 3D models–you see the lighting layout in a full-page
photo, taken from above during the live shoot, so you can see exactly where everything’s positioned (the subject, the
photographer, the lighting, the background–you name it–you see it all). Plus, you’ll see side, over-the-shoulder, and
more behind-the-scenes views, so you can absolutely nail the lighting every time. LEARN THE LIGHTING SETUPS THE PROS
USE Each year, Scott trains thousands of professional photographers during his Light It. Shoot It. Retouch It. LIVE!
seminar tour and now, for the first time ever, he’s taken that incredibly popular style of learning and put in into
book form. Now everyone can have a real-world reference for getting the same looks today’s clients are clamoring for.
You’ll learn: The step-by-step layouts for creating the most-requested and sought-after lighting looks How to get more
out of one light than you ever thought you could (this is worth it alone!) How to control and shape your light without
breaking the bank The camera settings, gear, and power settings for every shot The retouching techniques the pros
really use to make their subjects look their very best How to retouch hair, eyes, lips, skin, and lots of other little
retouching tricks that make a really big difference How to create high-contrast portrait effects without buying

Private Bodies Matt Granger 2013-10-01
Crime Scene Photography Edward M. Robinson 2010-02-03 Crime Scene Photography is a book wrought from years of
experience, with material carefully selected for ease of use and effectiveness in training, and field tested by the
author in his role as a Forensic Services Supervisor for the Baltimore County Police Department. While there are many
books on non-forensic photography, none of them adequately adapt standard image-taking to crime scene photography. The
forensic photographer, or more specifically the crime scene photographer, must know how to create an acceptable image
that is capable of withstanding challenges in court. This book blends the practical functions of crime scene processing
with theories of photography to guide the reader in acquiring the skills, knowledge and ability to render reliable
evidence. Required reading by the IAI Crime Scene Certification Board for all levels of certification Contains over 500
photographs Covers the concepts and principles of photography as well as the "how to" of creating a final product
Includes end-of-chapter exercises
Nikon D90 Laurence Huriaux 2009-02-16
British Journal of Photography 2009
Radio Frequency and Microwave Electronics Illustrated Matthew M. Radmanesh 2001 Foreword by Dr. Asad Madni, C. Eng.,
Fellow IEEE, Fellow IEE Learn the fundamentals of RF and microwave electronics visually, using many thoroughly tested,
practical examples RF and microwave technology are essential throughout industry and to a world of new applications-in
wireless communications, in Direct Broadcast TV, in Global Positioning System (GPS), in healthcare, medical and many
other sciences. Whether you're seeking to strengthen your skills or enter the field for the first time, Radio Frequency
and Microwave Electronics Illustrated is the fastest way to master every key measurement, electronic, and design
principle you need to be effective. Dr. Matthew Radmanesh uses easy mathematics and a highly graphical approach with
scores of examples to bring about a total comprehension of the subject. Along the way, he clearly introduces everything
from wave propagation to impedance matching in transmission line circuits, microwave linear amplifiers to hard-core
nonlinear active circuit design in Microwave Integrated Circuits (MICs). Coverage includes: A scientific framework for
learning RF and microwaves easily and effectively Fundamental RF and microwave concepts and their applications The
characterization of two-port networks at RF and microwaves using S-parameters Use of the Smith Chart to simplify
analysis of complex design problems Key design considerations for microwave amplifiers: stability, gain, and noise
Workable considerations in the design of practical active circuits: amplifiers, oscillators, frequency converters,
control circuits RF and Microwave Integrated Circuits (MICs) Novel use of "live math" in circuit analysis and design
Dr. Radmanesh has drawn upon his many years of practical experience in the microwave industry and educational arena to
introduce an exceptionally wide range of practical concepts and design methodology and techniques in the most
comprehensible fashion. Applications include small-signal, narrow-band, low noise, broadband and multistage transistor
amplifiers; large signal/high power amplifiers; microwave transistor oscillators, negative-resistance circuits,
microwave mixers, rectifiers and detectors, switches, phase shifters and attenuators. The book is intended to provide a
workable knowledge and intuitive understanding of RF and microwave electronic circuit design. Radio Frequency and
Microwave Electronics Illustrated includes a comprehensive glossary, plus appendices covering key symbols, physical
constants, mathematical identities/formulas, classical laws of electricity and magnetism, Computer-Aided-Design (CAD)
examples and more. About the Web Site The accompanying web site has an "E-Book" containing actual design examples and
methodology from the text, in Microsoft Excel environment, where files can easily be manipulated with fresh data for a
new design.
Nikon D7000 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2011-01-06 Learn all about the Nikon D7000?the fun and friendly For Dummies
way! Whether you?re a digital camera beginner or an experienced photographer, this is the book you need to get the most
out of the Nikon D7000, the update to Nikon?s popular D90 model. The helpful tips and tricks in this fun and easy guide
will get you quickly up to speed on the D7000?s 16-megapixel sensor, 1080 HD video capabilities, eight-frames-persecond burst, improved ISO, and much more. Helps you get every bit of functionality out of the Nikon D7000 camera Walks
you through its exciting new features, including the 16-megapixel sensor, 1080 HD video, 8-frames-per-second burst,
improved ISO, and 39 autofocus points Guides you through the basics and beyond on lighting, exposure, focus, and color
Reviews the important steps of getting photos from the camera to a PC, developing an effective file system, and sharing
photos via print or online Shares photo-retouching tips and unique features of the camera that can be applied to
various shooting situations Shoot stills, shoot video, and shoot, you?re a professional photographer! It all starts
here, with this great guide.
The Digital Photography Book Scott Kelby 2009-02-02 Scott Kelby, author of the groundbreaking bestseller “The Digital
Photography Book, Vol. 1” is back with an entirely new book that picks up right where Vol. 1 left off. It’s more of
that “Ah ha—so that’s how they do it,” straight-to-the-point, skip the techno jargon; packed with stuff you can really
use today, that made Vol. 1 the world’s bestselling book on digital photography. In Volume 2, Scott adds entirely new
chapters packed with Plain English tips on using flash, shooting close up photography, travel photography, shooting
people, and even how to build a studio from scratch, where he demystifies the process so anyone can start taking proquality portraits today! Plus, he's got full chapters on his most requested topics, including loads of tips for
landscape photographers, wedding photographers, and there's an entire chapter devoted to sharing some of the pro's
secrets for making your photos look more professional, no matter what you're shooting. This book truly has a brilliant
premise, and here’s how Scott describes it: “If you and I were out on a shoot, and you asked me, ‘When I use my flash,
the background behind the person I’m shooting turns black. How do I fix that?’ I wouldn’t give you a lecture on flash
d90-user-guide-speedlight-sb900
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expensive plug-ins A host of insider tricks, invaluable shortcuts, and kick-butt special effects to give you a real
advantage over the competition Plus, Scott includes a special bonus chapter that shows how to create these same studio
looks using off-camera hot shoe fl ashes and the modifi ers made for them. There’s never been a book like it.
Nikon D90 Simon Stafford 2009 A guide to the Nikon D90 camera describes the camera's controls, lighting, composition,
lenses, and ways to download and edit photographs.
Direction & Quality of Light Neil van Niekerk 2013-03-04 Providing readers with a study of learning how to turn poorly
lit images into finely crafted, masterfully lit photographs, this guidebook instills photographers with the selfconfidence to think on their feet and photograph any portrait subject anywhere. Acclaimed photographer Neil van Niekirk
presents seven distinctly different lighting scenarios—available light, exposure metering, a touch of flash, bounced
on-camera flash, off-camera flash, video light, and hard sunlight—to show readers how to manipulate the direction and
quality of light, the subject’s and photographer’s position, and numerous other variables so as to turn a bad image
into a stunning, professional-level portrait. Packed with dozens of instructional, full-color photos, this work also
features 10 sample photo sessions, allowing readers the opportunity to see the seven lighting scenarios put to
practice.
Nikon D5000 - Magic Lantern Guides Simon Stafford 2009-09 Cut through the clutter with this guide written specifically
for your Nikon D5000 D-SLR. Packed with diagrams, instructions, and tips, Magic Lantern is a perenially popular choice
for photographers seeking to master their cameras. Sturdy with laminated covers for long life and sized for
portability, Magic Lantern Guides cover all camera features and functions and include insider techniques from
photographer/authors who shoot with the camera.
Wedding Photojournalism: The Business of Aesthetics Paul D Van Hoy 2011-02-15 This valuable resource focuses on what
professional wedding photographers need to do to stay competitive and continue winning new assignments, despite an
array of challenges. Though wedding budgets are often subject to cuts, photographers will learn how to finesse their
operations, improve their marketing, and convert client contacts into reliable job streams. By running a lean business
with few excess costs, this step-by-step guide lays out how wedding photographers can draw attention to their studio,
generate demand, and create a brand that complements and promotes their unique vision. Included areÊtips for improving
search-engine optimization, marketing, pricing, packaging, and contracts toÊenable aspiring and experienced
professionals alike to follow their passions to success.
David Busch's Nikon D90 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch 2009-05-01 "David Busch's Nikon D90 Guide to
Digital SLR Photography shows you how to maximize your camera's robust feature set, blazing fast automatic focus, the
real-time preview system Live View, HDTV movie-making capabilities, and the Retouch mode that allows you to edit your
picture in the camera, to take outstanding photos. You'll learn how, when, and, most importantly, why to use each of
the cool features and functions of your camera to take eye-popping photographs"--Resource description p.
On-Camera Flash 2015-10-19 Photographers are always looking for perfect light. Unfortunately, the quality of available
light, and the situations in which photos are created, are rarely perfect. This is especially true when photographing
weddings or portraits on location. So while finding beautiful existing light is every photographer’s ideal, it isn’t
always possible. This is the point at which photographers tend to reach for a portable, on-camera flash. Indeed, these
intense light sources can prove invaluable, but only if you know how to use them effectively. In the hands of an
inexperienced photographer, on-camera flash will produce images that look flat and lifeless—images with harsh shadows,
washed-out skin tones, cavernous black backgrounds, and other unappealing visual characteristics. In this book,
acclaimed wedding and portrait photographer Neil van Niekerk shows you how to avoid the pitfalls photographers new to
speedlights often encounter so that you can produce professional images using on-camera flash. You’l learn to use
simple accessories to manipulate the quality of light from your flash and how to improve a lighting scenario by
enhancing rather than overwhelming the existing light. When the available light is too low and too uneven to be
combined with flash, he shows you how to override it completely with flash and, with some thought and careful
application of specialized techniques, still get results that look great. On-camera flash is one of the most
challenging light sources to master, but with the techniques in this book you’ll learn to use it with confidence. For
wedding and environmental portrait photographers who must work in ever-changing lighting scenarios, this can mean
better images and better sales.
Off-Camera Flash Neil Van Niekerk 2011 Rather than focusing on the gear needed to use off-camera flash, this
specialized resource hones in on the techniques needed?addressing photographers' most common questions and providing
practical examples of off-camera flash used on real assignments. Seeking to address the various challenges of offcamera lighting, professional photographers and advanced amateurs alike will find a range of confidence-building
instruction, beginning with basic how's and why's of lighting for creative effect, the types of equipment available and
instruction about their proper use, clear definitions of various technical concepts such as managing shutter speed and
controlling flash exposure, using ambient light as well as natural sunlight during a shoot, and incorporating offcamera flash into a portrait session. Concluding this lesson plan is a look at five different real-life photo sessions,
each employing a different flash technique. Here, photographers get a deeper understanding of each concept put into
practice, marrying the elements of lighting with the natural elements presented by the shoot.
Nikon D90 Corey Hilz 2012-09-10 Just bought a Nikon D60 and looking to combine practical know-how with inspiration?
This one-stop, easy-to-read guide covers all the basic functions of the camera, and everything beyond. Inside, you'll
find detailed explanations of every control and every feature, including full-color illustrations showing how changing
each setting will affect your photos. But this book's greatest strength isn't its focus on the camera; it's the
detailed, easy-to-follow instruction it offers on using your camera to take superior photographs. The lens, the subject
matter, the light - all these variables are covered in depth, and always in the context of the Nikon D60. Written by a
widely acclaimed photographer and photography instructor, the Nikon D60 Digital Camera Guide shows you how to get the
shots you can see in your head but have never been able to capture with a camera. *Get up and running in five minutes
with the quick start guide *Profit from dozens of tips and tricks *Master all of your camera's many features and
controls *See first-hand how different settings affect your photos *Refine and manage your photos using the Nikon photo
software *Be inspired by hundreds of gorgeous, full color photographs, and learn how to get the same effects in your
own shots
Nikon D3000 Simon Stafford 2009-11-03 - Nikon’s newest entry-level model: well-priced, a great value, and sure to be a
big seller with the general public - Covers the new and exclusive Guide Mode Feature, which displays selectable menus
in the LCD that guide photographers step by step through the settings - Stafford is the technical editor of Nikon Owner
magazine, a lifelong Nikon shooter, a contributor to several photo magazines, and the author of more than 13 Magic
Lantern Guides
d90-user-guide-speedlight-sb900

Mastering Nikon Speedlights Alan Hess 2015-08-05 Mastering Nikon Speedlights is the most comprehensive guide available
for anyone using or wanting to learn more about the Nikon Creative Lighting System (CLS). Starting with an exploration
of how to work with light, the book teaches you everything you need to know about understanding the direction and
intensity of light, using light meters and metering modes, controlling exposure, and much more. You’ll learn the
specifics of how to use the full range of Nikon Speedlights and accessories, including past and current models of
cameras and CLS compatible flashes—and in the process you’ll find out how to get the best shots with your gear, whether
you have a whole box of equipment or just the basics. The book includes practical, real-world photo shoots—portraits,
action shots, and product photography—starting with one light and gradually working up to multiple lights so you can
observe the progression of the light from one flash to many. No matter what your subject or shooting scenario,
Mastering Nikon Speedlights is an essential resource that teaches you how to produce the light you need to achieve
great results. Offers a thorough discussion of the qualities of light, how the camera measures light, and the settings
needed to record an image with proper exposure Provides a complete overview of all the components that make up the
Nikon Creative Lighting System, outlining how to use the different Speedlights and accessories to correspond with each
camera’s unique capabilities Covers how to use the Nikon Speedlights off the camera using the Advanced Wireless
Lighting (AWL) features built into the Creative Lighting System Features several examples of real photo shoots, showing
you how to take great photos in a variety of situations, building from one flash up to multiple flashes
Light and Shoot 50 Fashion Photos Chris Gatcum 2014-10-24 First published in 2011. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor &
Francis, an informa company.
Nikon Creative Lighting System Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas 2009-10-26 A full-color, go-anywhere guide to
Nikon's entire array of creative lighting possibilities Nikon's Creative Lighting System is like having a low-cost,
wireless, studio lighting system that's portable enough to fit into a camera bag. Although the possibilities are
endless and exciting, setting up, synchronizing the equipment, and determining lighting ratios can be a bit
overwhelming. Luckily, this Digital Field Guide has been completely updated to shed some light on the situation!
Beginning with the basic functions of the Nikon SB-900, the SB-800, and the SB-600, the author then goes on to
demystify the complexities of using multiple speedlights, adjusting flash outputs, and setting up a wireless studio.
Clearly explains how to get the best results when using multiple speedlights Includes examples and unique advice on how
to light specific subjects, such as weddings, wildlife, portraits, product shots, and corporate locations Covers other
Creative Lighting System components, such as Nikon's wireless commander and macro speedlights With this handy, on-thego guide, you'll no longer be in the dark on Nikon's Creative Lighting System.
Picture Perfect Lighting Roberto Valenzuela 2015-03-15
The Nikon Creative Lighting System, 3rd Edition Mike Hagan 2015-05-30
The Nikon Creative Lighting System Mike Hagen 2009 Flash photography, especially advanced light modeling with modern
iTTL flash systems, has become an art by itself, which should be mastered by every aspiring amateur photographer - and
even professionals are often helpless when it comes to using the full potential of these systems. Many photographers
are already well versed in photography but don't have a clue about flash photography. It is a brand new world, so the
book starts at a basic level and then moves up from there so that advanced users also gain insight. The book shows a
simple, step by step method for setting up and using the newest Nikon iTTL flash units. It solves people's frustrations
with flash and specifically, shows them how to use their SB-900, SB-800 and SB-600 strobes. It also has a complete
chapter showing system configuration so readers can duplicate the photos on their own. The book teaches everything you
want to know about using Nikon's iTTL flash system. It shows all the steps required to set up consistent and amazing
flash photos.
Nikon Creative Lighting System Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas 2009-10-01 A full-color, go-anywhere guide to
Nikon's entire array of creative lighting possibilities Nikon's Creative Lighting System is like having a low-cost,
wireless, studio lighting system that's portable enough to fit into a camera bag. Although the possibilities are
endless and exciting, setting up, synchronizing the equipment, and determining lighting ratios can be a bit
overwhelming. Luckily, this Digital Field Guide has been completely updated to shed some light on the situation!
Beginning with the basic functions of the Nikon SB-900, the SB-800, and the SB-600, the author then goes on to
demystify the complexities of using multiple speedlights, adjusting flash outputs, and setting up a wireless studio.
Clearly explains how to get the best results when using multiple speedlights Includes examples and unique advice on how
to light specific subjects, such as weddings, wildlife, portraits, product shots, and corporate locations Covers other
Creative Lighting System components, such as Nikon's wireless commander and macro speedlights With this handy, on-thego guide, you'll no longer be in the dark on Nikon's Creative Lighting System.
Lighting Itu Mudah! Enche Tjin Menguasai lighting ituu bukan bakat, melainkan hasil belajar dan praktik. Selain
exposure, komposisi, dan momen, salah satu faktor penting untuk menentukan kesuksesan sebuah foto adalah PENCAHAYAAN
atau yang sering disebut lighting. Dengan pencahayaan yang baik, foto akan terlihat lebih menarik serta dapat
menyampaikan suasana dan pesan yang diinginkan sang pengambil gambar. Banyak penghobi fotografi yang mengabaikan
lighting karena dianggap terlalu sulit dan memakan biaya mahal. Asumsi itu kerap menjadi penghalang untuk mendapatkan
hasil foto yang lebih maksimal. Jika selama ini kamu menganggap lighting cukup rumit, dengan buku ini kamu akan
mendapatkan sudut pandang baru. Buku ini membahas prinsip dan teknik dasar lighting secara tuntas. Dilengkapi dengan
ilustrasi alat, pemosisian alat, serta berbagai contoh hasii foto yang memanfaatkan lighting secara tepat, buku ini
semakin mudah untuk dipahami, bahkan untuk pemula. Temukan cara membuat kreasi foto yang unik dan maksimal dengan
pemanfaatan prinsip dan teknik lighting yang tepat. Lighting itu Mudah!
Popular Photography 2010
Nikon D5300 Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas 2014-02-19 Everything you need to know to take amazing photographs
using your new DSLR The Nikon D5300 Digital Field Guide is filled with everything you need to know to take fantastic
photos with your new Nikon. In full color, this portable guide covers all of the essential controls, features, and
functions of the Nikon D5300, using step-by-step instructions and providing full-color images of each menu screen.
Nikon users will love this comprehensive field guide—it's just the right size to fit into a camera bag, so you'll be
able to take it wherever your photography adventures take you. The guide goes beyond camera settings, offering you a
refresher course in digital photography principles, and covering the essentials of lighting, composition, and exposure.
This perfectly sized field guide features: Compact size, allowing photographers to carry it wherever they go
Professional advice on everything from composing a variety of shots to choosing lenses Colorful example images, along
with detailed instructions on how to get the most from each of the camera's features Filled with amazing examples, this
handy guide offers a variety of tips and tricks. You'll learn how to capture portraits, take character-filled candid
shots, frame sports action, document travel, work with macro photography, and much more!
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of shooting and teaches us all how to “see” with a fresh vision. Shoot to Thrill teaches creative techniques such as
Achieving dramatic film noir lighting Getting the ring flash look (the rage in fashion photography) Experimenting with
High Dynamic Range Imaging (HDRI) Capturing breaking news, and a lot more Offers valuable “two-fisted tips” on how to
score killer shots—from still life to action.
Popular Photography 2008-11
Popular Photography 2008-12
Nikon Creative Lighting System Digital Field Guide Benjamin Edwards 2012-02-15 Detailed coverage of the three high-end
speedlights built exclusively for new Nikon SLRs Nikon speedlights put creative control of flash at the photographer's
command, and with Nikon's Creative Lighting System, flash control is practically intuitive and possibilities are
seemingly endless. However, setting up, synchronizing the equipment, and determining lighting ratios can be a daunting
task. This new edition of a bestseller puts your mind at ease in a flash. Award-winning photographer Benjamin Edwards
begins with the basics and demystifies the complexities of using multiple speedlights, adjusting flash outputs, and
setting up a wireless studio in an understandable, approachable way. Teaches you how to fill in shadows, reveal detail,
and add a sense of motion or visual effects to your images, all with automatic ease and total wireless control Includes
coverage of other Creative Lighting System components such as Nikon's wireless commander and macro speedlights Explores
the basic functions of the SB-910, continues with the SB-700 and the similar, but less expensive, SB-600 Boasts unique,
detailed advice on lighting specific subjects: weddings, pets, product shots, corporate locations, portraits, large
groups, sports, and much more While the Nikon Creative Lighting System speedlights are like having a low cost,
wireless, studio lighting system that's portable enough to fit in a camera bag, this invaluable guide does fit in your
camera bag and goes where you go to help you take control of this amazing lighting system.
Mastering the Nikon D780 Darrell Young 2021-02-03

Lighting & Design for Portrait Photography 2014-11-17 Some photographers make portraits that we can’t take our eyes off
of. These images create mood, evoke emotion, and pique our curiosity. They have that certain something that other
portraits seem to lack. These rare images are memorable—the kind of shots that clients want and photographers strive to
emulate. These portraits are technically precise and have style. Neil van Niekerk is a big name in the portrait and
wedding photography industry. His masterful photographs get a reaction, and he’s devoted to helping others create
compelling portraits for their clients. In this book, van Niekerk shows readers strategies for creating a wide range of
portrait looks (romantic, fun, sweet, dramatic, glamorous, or moody) in lackluster, middle-of-nowhere locales, small
home studios, big expanses, and even on rooftops. Starting with traditional lighting and posing strategies and moving
through “spicier” varieties, he shows readers how integrating specialized lighting (rim lighting, backlighting, flare,
and low-key lighting—using natural light and artificial sources) and compositional approaches (shallow depth of field,
lens compression, and unorthodox perspectives) into their creative approach can allow them to take full creative
control over their portrait-taking process so that they’re able to deliver incredible shots of their clients in any
photographic conditions.
The Hot Shoe Diaries Joe McNally 2009-03-03 When it comes to photography, it’s all about the light. After spending more
than thirty years behind the lens—working for National Geographic, Time, Life, and Sports Illustrated—Joe McNally knows
about light. He knows how to talk about it, shape it, color it, control it, and direct it. Most importantly, he knows
how to create it...using small hot shoe flashes. In The Hot Shoe Diaries, Joe brings you behind the scenes to candidly
share his lighting solutions for a ton of great images. Using Nikon Speedlights, Joe lets you in on his uncensored
thought process—often funny, sometimes serious, always fascinating—to demonstrate how he makes his pictures with these
small flashes. Whether he’s photographing a gymnast on the Great Wall, an alligator in a swamp, or a fire truck
careening through Times Square, Joe uses these flashes to create great light that makes his pictures sing.
In Camera: How to Get Perfect Pictures Straight Out of the Camera Gordon Laing 2020-03-05 With amazing low-light
capabilities, incredible definition, intelligent autofocus and a host of other features, digital cameras have now
become so powerful that they have left their users behind. Most photographers can take competent shots in a range of
conditions, or fix imperfect exposures in Photoshop or Lightroom, but very few have the skill to push their cameras to
the limit and capture the perfect shot, under all conditions, with no post-processing required. In Camera is the
perfect way to take your photography to that level; to master your camera, understand light, exposure and composition,
and make amazing photographs, whatever your camera, without cheating after the event. One hundred of Gordon's beautiful
photos are given with his own expert commentary; full settings and camera details are included, and a host of tips and
tricks let photographers of any level learn something from every example. The shots are taken with a wide range of
cameras, and the emphasis is on getting results by improving your own skills, not wasting money on expensive equipment.
Shoot to Thrill Derek Pell 2009-09-18 Shoot to Thrill “If you’re looking for a fresh, offbeat style, you’ll enjoy this
book.” --John Nack If you’re packin’ heat and a D-SLR, SHOOT TO THRILL is like having a bullet-proof vest. Loaded with
tips, dames, laughs, tales of noir, and photos shot from the hip! HARD TIMES, TOUGH TALK, HARD-BOILED SOLUTIONS A BOOK
TO INSPIRE AMATEURS & PROS ALIKE. Written in the style of a pulp detective novel, this book goes beyond the mechanics
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Learn to master your Nikon D780 and take full advantage of all its capabilities!
Mastering the Nikon D780 by Darrell Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for owners of
the new D780 camera. Darrell is determined to help the user navigate past the confusion that often comes with complex
and powerful professional camera equipment.
This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way that far surpasses the user’s manual. It guides
readers through the camera features with step-by-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed how, when,
and why explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu configuration setting is explored in a userfriendly manner, with suggestions for setup according to various shooting styles.
Darrell’s friendly and informative writing style allows readers to easily follow directions, while feeling as if a
friend dropped in to share his knowledge. The information in this book goes beyond the camera itself and also covers
basic photography technique.
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